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Kyia Thompson (Women's Rep, Cambridge), Kayleigh Tonkins, Laura Douds (Vice President 
for Science and Technology) and Katie Pether (Student Opportunities Coordinator) have 
been planning a number of events for the week commencing the 5th February 2018 (Sexual 
Abuse and Violence Awareness Week). 
 
Some of these events include:  
 
1. An academic panel titled 'The Talk.' The panel will discuss sexual violence and the student 
experience, with possible questions about student sex workers - Kyia Thompson to host this 
panel. 
2. Sexual health drop ins and sexual education - Kayleigh Tonkins to lead on this! 
3. The promotion of Sexual Violence Liaison Officers. 
 
We have a few more events in mind, but would like to bring this information to the meeting to 
take opinions and suggestions in regards to the week in question. 
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